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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

September 17, 2018 

1st Public Meeting 
 

The Mendon Board of Selectmen will hold a public meeting on Tuesday, September 25, 2018 at 
5:45 p.m. in the Upper Town Hall Meeting Room in Mendon Town Hall, Mendon Town Hall,  

20 Main Street, Mendon, MA 01756. 
 

The Town of Mendon is required to prepare and submit a Notice of Intent (NOI) to request 
authorization for stormwater discharges under the United States Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA) Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4) General Permit by October 1, 2018. 

The NOI must include information about the Town’s status of compliance with the expired 2003 
General Permit, a summary of waterbodies within Town that receive stormwater discharges, and 

best management practices (BMPs) the Town will implement to address six minimum control 
measures required by the General Permit. The NOI will constitute the Town’s Stormwater 
Management Program (SWMP), which will be further described in a written Plan in 2019. 

 
This public meeting is being held to inform attendees about the General Permit requirements, 

review the proposed Stormwater Management Program and BMPs, and encourage discussion and 
solicit feedback on the draft NOI in accordance with EPA’s General Permit Section 2.3.3.  The NOI 

was prepared by the Town with assistance from Tighe & Bond, Pocasset, MA 02559. The 
documents may be viewed at the Board of Selectmen’s office, Mendon Town Hall, 20 Main Street 

in Mendon, MA during regular business hours or on the Town’s website 
http://www.mendonma.gov/swmp 

 
For questions please contact Alan Tetreault, Town Highway Surveyor, (508) 473-6558 
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